
From: bhavna vasudeva <maker1968@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/27/2014 11:38:32 AM 
Subject: Need a kitchens in myrtle beach location

Help I need a DHEC and FDA approved kitchen for our Indian caterer . Angie Culler has been helping 
but they have hit a road block. They need to find a facility in Myrtle Beach.

Bhavna
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